PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE



ROCK THE OCEAN'S TORTUGA MUSIC FESTIVAL

Tuesday, March 31, 2015 6 p.m.

Fort Lauderdale Aquatic Complex Dive Team Room

501 Seabreeze Boulevard Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316

Produced and promoted by HUKA Entertainment and created with the Rock the Ocean Foundation, the Tortuga Music Festival returns to the sands of Fort Lauderdale Beach Park April 11-12 with multiple award-winning recording and performing artists including Kenny Chesney and Zac Brown Band.

Last year's event raised more than \$60,000 for the Guy Harvey Ocean Foundation and other marine conservation organizations.

HUKA Entertainment will host a public meeting to discuss the pedestrian access plan for the 2015 Tortuga Music Festival. The public meeting will take place on Tuesday, March 31 at 6 p.m., in the Fort Lauderdale Aquatic Complex Dive Team Room, located at 501 Seabreeze Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316.

Please be aware that the sidewalk and parking lots extending though Fort Lauderdale Beach Park will be closed at various points beginning April 1 through April 16 for the Tortuga Music Festival. For more information, please visit www.tortugamusicfestival.com or www.fortlauderdale.gov.



TORTUGA MUSIC FESTIVAL

Parking Lot Closures & Pedestrian Access Information

The 2015 Tortuga Music Festival will begin setup in the parking lot at Fort Lauderdale Beach Park on the morning of Wednesday, April 1. The southern portion of the parking lot will be unavailable April 1-16 for pedestrian and vehicular access. The northern portion of the parking lot will be unavailable April 6-14 for pedestrian and vehicular access. The sidewalk along the west side of A1A will remain open. While these restrictions are in effect, Fort Lauderdale Beach will be accessible by using the entrance just north of the parking lot across from the Oasis Café, located at 600 Seabreeze Boulevard. The Fort Lauderdale Beach Park parking lot will re-open for full pedestrian and vehicular access on Thursday, April 16.

